

Aspire | Commit | Succeed

Upper-school site: Stanley Avenue
Wembley Middlesex HA0 4JE
Lower-school site: Ealing Road
Wembley Middlesex HA0 4PW

Telephone: 020 8902 2038

E-mail: office@alperton.brent.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Christopher Dixon (MEd, BSc, BMus)

www.alperton.brent.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

Why go to clubs at school?

Boosts Academic Performance

Reinforcement of Core Skills: Many enrichment programs are designed to reinforce what is taught in the classroom, helping students improve their academic performance in subjects like maths, science, and language arts.

Preparation for Future Education: Enrichment often introduces advanced concepts and skills, which can prepare students for higher-level education, giving them a head start on future coursework.

Personal Growth and Confidence

Building Self-Esteem: Succeeding in an enrichment activity can boost a student's confidence, especially when they're able to excel in an area of personal interest or talent.

Leadership and Responsibility: Many enrichment programs offer opportunities for leadership roles, which can help students develop a sense of responsibility and independence.

Improved Time Management and Discipline

Balancing Activities: Enrichment programs help students learn to manage their time effectively as they balance these additional activities with regular coursework.

Commitment and Responsibility: Regular participation in enrichment activities fosters a sense of responsibility and commitment, which are important life skills.

We would like you to support your child to make a commitment to a minimum of 3 clubs this half term. Please have a look on the school website for the enrichment timetable for this term. We look forward to a spectacular half term filled with exploration, creativity, and learning.

Further enrichment opportunities at Alperton Community School

Yours faithfully,

Miss S Ernestine

Head of Music and Enrichment







